

Hope, Belonging, Respect and Tolerance

St Mary's CE Primary School Ascupart Street Southampton SO14 1LU

Telephone: 023 8022 3930 info@stmaryspri.org.uk

www.stmaryspri.org.uk Headteacher: Nagindra Chungh

Year 3 End of Year Party

10 July 2019



Dear parents/carers

The children will be having an end of year party on Monday 22 July. If you would like to contribute food please make sure that the food is vegetarian and does not contain nuts. We suggest food such as sandwiches, pizza, samosas, crisps, biscuits, cakes etc.

If your child has specific dietary needs then please provide them with their own food that will not be shared.

Yours faithfully

The Year 3 Team

